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Attention Town of Arpin Residents 
 
On Sunday April 27, 2025 at 9:00 a.m. the town board will be doing a road 
evaluation. The town board will be meeting at the town rental garage and 
leaving from there.  This is open to the public to join along if they wish to 
drive the 46 miles of Township roads.  For those whom don’t know what the 
road evaluation is it is a way for the board to drive the township and inspect 
road conditions, culverts, bridges, ditches, drainage etc. to get a better 
understanding of the conditions.  Spring is the best time to do it as the 
weight limits are still on, frost is still coming out of the ground and the 
culverts are under more water pressure.  If you would have any further 
questions please contact Mark Scheunemann at (715)897-1417.  
 
 

• Respectfully Submitted, 

• Shelly Grimm, Clerk 

• 4/24/2025 


